
Year 3-4 week ending 3.2.23 

 

 

 

 

English: Hercules is the focus of our writing this half term. We had fun 

and learning this week as we acted out the first three labours. We 

thought about our story, what the setting was and how each problem 

was resolved. 

 

Fractions have continued to be 

very tricky this week!  

 

Great progress by everyone this 

week as we investigated how to 

make a whole and continued with 

that tricky problem solving. 

 

We have been doing lots of 

practice on our times tables and 

how they can help us with our 

fraction work. 

Computing continues to be 

fun. We have been using a 

programme on our Ipads to 

write our surnames! 

It is proving to be quite tricky 

but we are enjoying seeing the 

end result! 

 

Islam has been our focus in RE 

this week. We have been looking 

at the Qur’an and its importance. 

We have looked at the messages 

that it provides. We have 

examined how the holy book is 

handled and carefully looked 

after. 

We have further investigated it’s 

contents and the language that it 

is written in. 

Please continue to practice 

times tables, through rock 

stars , super movers or your 

games – it’s so important 

and makes a huge difference  

to our learning in maths.  


